
From: htoclyde [mailto:htoclyde@qiniq.com]  
Sent: June 1, 2015 1:20 PM 
To: Jonathan Savoy 
Subject: Re: [POSSIBLE SPAM] RE: Nunavut Planning Commission Public Hearing - Draft Nunavut Land 
Use Plan 
 
Good afternoon Johnathan, 
  
The Board of Directors wish to be able to speak if and when they feel that the information that is given is 
incorrect in their view rather then not to be able to say anything during the proceedings. I hope that 
makes sense. I hope this makes sense and if not, please feel free to ask further questions. Thank you. 
  
Niore Iqalukjauk 
  
----- Original Message -----  
From: Jonathan Savoy  
To: htoclyde  
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 11:22 AM 
Subject: [POSSIBLE SPAM] RE: Nunavut Planning Commission Public Hearing - Draft Nunavut Land 
Use Plan 
 
Hi Niore, 
 
Thank you for the contact information.  It would be great if you could also briefly outline why you want 
to participate and how you could inform the NPC’s land use planning decisions. 
 
Jonathan Savoy, Senior Planner 
Nunavut Planning Commission 
P.O. Box 2101 Cambridge Bay, NU  X0B 0C0 
Ph:   (867) 983-4632 
Fax:    (867) 983-4626 
www.nunavut.ca 
 
 
From: htoclyde [mailto:htoclyde@qiniq.com]  
Sent: June 1, 2015 9:06 AM 
To: Jonathan Savoy 
Subject: Re: [POSSIBLE SPAM] RE: Nunavut Planning Commission Public Hearing - Draft Nunavut Land 
Use Plan 
 
Good morning Jonathan, 
  
The contact information will be: 
  
Jacobie Iqalukjuak 
Chairperson, Nangmautaq Hunters and Trappers Organization 
P.O. Boca 149 
Clyde River, Nunavut 
X0A 0E0 
Tel: (867) 924-6202 
fax: (867) 924-6197 
email htoclyde@qiniq.com 

mailto:jsavoy@nunavut.ca
mailto:htoclyde@qiniq.com
https://mail.gov.nt.ca/owa/UrlBlockedError.aspx
mailto:htoclyde@qiniq.com
mailto:htoclyde@qiniq.com


  
If Jacobie is unavailable, it would be one of the Nangmautaq HTO Board of Director Designates. Please 
let me know if you require further information Thank you. 
  
Niore Iqalukjuak 
Secretary Manager 
Nangmautaq Hunters and Trappers Organization 
Clyde River, Nunavut 
  
----- Original Message -----  
From: Jonathan Savoy  
To: htoclyde  
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 10:50 AM 
Subject: [POSSIBLE SPAM] RE: Nunavut Planning Commission Public Hearing - Draft Nunavut Land 
Use Plan 
 
Thank you Niore. 
 
To complete your application, can you provide complete contact information and a description of your 
interest in the hearing? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Jonathan Savoy, Senior Planner 
Nunavut Planning Commission 
P.O. Box 2101 Cambridge Bay, NU  X0B 0C0 
Ph:   (867) 983-4632 
Fax:    (867) 983-4626 
www.nunavut.ca 
 
 
 
From: htoclyde [mailto:htoclyde@qiniq.com]  
Sent: June 1, 2015 6:45 AM 
To: Jonathan Savoy 
Subject: Re: Nunavut Planning Commission Public Hearing - Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan 
 
Good morning Johnathan, 
  
On behalf of the Hunters of Clyde River, the Nangmautaq Hunters and Trappers of Clyde River are 
applying for Participant status and standing for the draft NPC DNLUP Public Hearing. Thank you. 
  
  
Niore Iqalukjuak 
Nangmautaq Hunters and Trappers Organization 
Clyde River, Nunavut 
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